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December 20, 2019 Newsletter 
 
Dear Glencairn Families, 
 
Have a Nice Winter Break!  We’ll See you Back at School in January! 
 
Save the Date for Math Night! 
Come and enjoy Math Night on Thursday, January 9, from 6:30 to 8:00 pm! This event 
provides an opportunity for students and families to explore the wonders of math together 
through games and hands-on activities. 
 
Let’s get together!  Next PTO Meeting is January 14th. 
We always want to hear from you and we want you to hear what’s going on in our school 
community.  All parents are invited to the first Glencairn PTO meeting in the Glencairn 
Elementary Library.  Our meeting time will be from 6:30-8:00 p.m. on Tuesday, January 
14th.  Childcare is available if you need it.  Please email karinpolischuk@hotmail.com if you 
need care. 
 
Many Thanks! 
Many thanks go out to the Student 
Leadership Team and the families 
who donated baked goods for a fun 
Movie Night Outing!   
 
Thank you to Jeremy and Kristin 
Kratky for organizing the Spirit Wear 
Order! 
 
The PTO would also like to thank 
Robin Vallender and Victoria 
Solomon for organizing the Book 
Fair all those who volunteered to 
help. 
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Mark Your Calendars! 
December 23rd – January 3rd – No School – Winter Break 
January 9th – Math Night from 6:30-8:00pm 
January 14th – PTO Meeting from 6:30-8:00pm 
January 16th – Teacher & Staff Lunch hosted by 3rd Grade families 
January 20th – No School – Martin Luther King Day 
February 17th – No School – Presidents Day 
 

Who We Are 

The Glencairn Parent Teacher Organization exists to support the school and teachers, raising money 
through fundraisers such as the Fun Run, Popcorn Fridays and more. We want to share your ideas and 
energy to help make the school better. 
 


